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To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Mark Chantaj and I am the head coach of the Fort McMurray Manta Swim Club 
(FMSC). Please accept this letter as an endorsement for Aidan Pilgrim’s application for financial 
support from the Games Legacy Grant for the 2019-2020 swim season as he is expected attend 
National Level competition throughout Canada (Saskatoon & Montreal) as a member of the Fort 
McMurray Swim Club this season. 

Aidan is a dedicated athlete who amasses approximately 20 hours of training with 8 pool 
sessions, 2 yoga sessions & 2 strength & conditioning sessions every week. Aidan has been 
selected for multiple Swim Alberta camps for the best 13&U male and 12&U female swimmers 
in the Province. He was a multiple medal winner at the Alberta Swimming Championships with 
5 silver & 1 bronze medals and his times rank him in the top 30 for 13&U males in the country 
last swim season. 

As with many other sports, as swimmers compete at higher levels of competition it becomes 
quite an expensive endeavour for the athlete’s family. Any assistance that you can provide to 
complement Aidan’s immense efforts to compete and represent the Wood Buffalo Region will be 
greatly appreciated by both his family and the Fort McMurray Swim Club. We are all hopeful 
that we can count on your support. 

Kind regards, 

Mark Chantaj 
Head Coach, Fort McMurray Swim Club 
Mobile: 
Email: coachmark@fortmcmurrayswimming.com
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